

September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Hairdressing

You may recall a little while ago that I asked for help within our community for any hairdressers in the local area who might be interested in supporting us with this area of our alternative provision. We are so grateful to those who took the time to reply or pass our details on.

We're really excited to be able to write to confirm that we are now in a position where we will be able to offer the delivery of an AQA united award scheme in hairdressing.

We are looking to gather an idea of any interested students across years 9 - 11 who would work either 1:1 or in small groups, with our hairdresser in our small on-site salon, to gain this certification.

If your child is interested in this provision, either learning a bit more or signing themselves up, please email myself or our Alternative Provision lead, Miss Gates and we will be in touch over the coming weeks.

Yours sincerely

Mrs H Loveday
Deputy Headteacher
Designated Safeguarding Lead